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NEWSLETTER AUGUST, 1974

EVENTS

BARB-QUE.......AUGUST 24 (SATURDAY).v....
AT KEN MILES, 2243 SPRINGFIELD COURT, MISSISSAUGA...822-3784....
12:00 - 1:00 for arriving, 3:00-4:00 bar-b-que starts...

BYOS.....(BRING YOUR OWN STEAK)

RSVP....PLEASE BEFORE AUG. 24

Hwy. 5 DUNDAS | -
Q
e \
@ QUEENSWAY WEST W
Pt &
3 ! SPRINGFIELD
Tl ot %ﬁ; CoulT
3 5 %
S 2 qQ (&
) it R {
2 VAKENCY ~Dene I
o " L g 3
vil \‘*; 2z 8
=t e & z
3 POCONO v |3
' —— A

Fovrs !

Wier gy
The event at Pocono was reasonably well attendgd with 7 cars from
Canada this year including such names ax Batstone, Winterburn,
Dattell, Beer, Stevenson, Hendryck and Malone. Audrey Beer took
the trophy for best in her class, with a beautiful red super sport,
Peter Dattell won his trophy for placing 4th in the Rally, and

Jonn Batstone came home with a Judges Special Award for his +4 ...

this was tne first year in the higttory of Pocono that the Canadians
took home any awards, and we broke the record this year with 3....
Hope to see more of you next year... it is well worth the trip.

CAMP BORDEN EVENT

We must know the total number of cars who want to enter by no later
than July 29...if you wish to enter your car, please call on of the
following peaple and let them know... for further information, please
see enclosed letter from BEMC.. This looks like a fun event.

Call: Norm Hendrycks - 677-9107 :
OR John Stevenson - 743-8682 (B), 239-9273 (R)



THE BRITISH EMPIRE MOTOR CLUB INC.
BOX 193 TERMINAL “A” TORONTO 1, ONTARIO, CANADA

ESTABLISHED 1928

June 25, 1974

Mr. John Stevenson

Morgan Owners Group - Toronto
317 The Kirigsway, Apt. 17
Islington, Ontario MO9A 3V3

Dear John,

Here it is - the new fun driving event of 1974 - and the British Empire
Motor Club challenges your club to win ic!

We are organizing the BEMC/Borden Speed Trials on Sunday, August 25,
1974, at Canadian Forces Base Borden. The event will be a closed club/
restricted invitation contest open only to members of the following clubs
competing as individuals and/or in teams of three: British Automobile
Racing Club - Ontario Centre; Fiat Auto Club - Toronto; Ontario Jaguar
Owners Association; MG Car Club - Toronto; Morgan Owners Group -
Toronto; North Toronto Motorsport Club; Sports Car Club and ourselves.
The entry will be limited to a maximum of 100 series production sports
cars and sedans.

S

The event will involve timed runs around an approximately 4, 000-foot 37‘)’,,,««/«&
circupit using the Base Borden airport facility. The airport has been made
available exclusively to BEMC by the way. There will be plenty of grass

area for families to picnic, and nearby washroom, gas, oil and air facilities
will also be available.

Rules and regs for the event will be available by the end of July. Mean-
while, please alert your membership, and advise us in writing if you
accept our challenge and how many teams will be representing your club.
There will be no limit to the number provided each team consists of dif-
ferent drivers. Our intent is to make this a fun, relaxed event with the
minimum of red tape. Come join us.

Yours sincerely,

ohn M. Bowlé€s
Event Coordinator

P.S. For inquiries, call Bob Brockington, evgs., 449-0429.
Affiliated with the Federation Internctionale de U'Automobile through the Cencdian Automobile Sport Clubs, Inc.
Ajfiliated with the Federction Internationale Motorcyclists through the Canadian Motorcycle Association Inc.




